
Worship and Fellowship Opportunities.

We resume worship in the church on Sunday 6 September and therefore some changes will be made

to our online provision which we would like you to be aware of.

Our Sunday morning worship will be recorded live and then uploaded onto the usual YOUTUBE 

platform (Morpeth and Area URC Channel) once the service is completed. It is expected that the 

service will be available to watch from early afternoon on the Sunday and the link will be sent out in 

the usual way as soon as the video is available to view. We are working towards providing a LIVE 

FEED of the service that people will be able to watch and it is hoped that this is something that we 

can get up and running in the weeks to come.

The After Service Chat on Zoom has been a valuable way of keeping in touch with one another but 

unfortunately will no longer take place due to the live worship taking place. There might also be 

limited opportunity for socialising for those attending the service in the building.  So that we might 

continue to provide an opportunity for people to get together and enjoy some fellowship together 

there will be a weekly ‘Virtual Coffee Morning’ on Fridays at 10:30 -11:30am on ZOOM for people to

drop in and out of. For those who are used to meeting on Zoom the Meeting ID for this is 869 3476 
2115. A link for this meeting, and information for joining by telephone, will be available via our 

Facebook Page or by contacting the minister.

WOW (Worship on Wednesday) our midweek service, will be resuming from Wednesday Sept 9th. 

Our opening will revert to the usual times for this with doors open at 12:00 and a short of act of 

worship beginning at 12:30pm. The church will not be open for private prayer prior to this.

We look forward to your continuing to worship with us, either physically or online, 

Rev Julian Sanders


